

CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI

SUBSTANCE ABUSE ADVISORY COMMISSION

To: Honorable Members of the Columbia City Council

From: Molly Borgmeyer, Chair

Substance Abuse Advisory Commission

Date: February 23, 2017

Re: Support for Prescription Drug Monitoring Program

At its February 8, 2017 meeting, the Substance Abuse Advisory Commission (SAAC) for the City of Columbia voted unanimously to support the implementation of a Prescription Drug Monitoring Program in Columbia, Missouri.

Should you have questions, I would be more than happy to speak with you and can be reached via email at molly.borgmeyer@gmail.com.

Thank you for your time and for the important work you are doing for the City of Columbia.